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MEYLE-HD stabiliser links for commercial vehicles to make market debut
· Longer life-cycle of MEYLE-HD parts minimises vehicle downtime
· Catering for almost the entire Volvo FH and Volvo FM model series
· MEYLE workshop advice: Always replace stabiliser links in pairs
Hamburg, 10 January 2017. MEYLE presents its brand new range of MEYLE-HD stabiliser links for commercial vehicles to fit almost every model from the Volvo FH and Volvo FM model series. Designed to deliver maximum service life, the parts feature a specially formulated high-performance grease, a larger ball pin made from surface-hardened steel and a technically refined rubber boot. The comprehensive range of MEYLE-HD stabiliser links for commercial vehicles allows repair professionals to provide value-added repair services while minimising truck downtime.
The first model generations of the Volvo FH and FM series have been on the roads of Europe for several years. Owing to the many years in operation and a very high average mileage, the number of Volvo trucks requiring stabiliser link repair will be increasing. Unresponsive steering of the truck is a typical indicator of stabiliser link damage resulting, for example, from worn-out joints or ingress of water. Using the MEYLE-HD stabiliser link for commercial vehicles, workshops now have a professional solution on hand guaranteeing long-lasting, dependable road holding performance.
The MEYLE-HD stabiliser links for commercial vehicles offer superb part strength thanks to a larger ball pin made from surface-hardened steel and a reinforced connecting rod. Further improving the part's resistance to stress, a low-friction high-performance grease ensures optimal lubrication of the moving parts. Complemented by the use of top-grade rubber boots, part life is considerably increased. Customers choosing the MEYLE-HD stabiliser link benefit twice: first from minimised truck downtime thanks to the rugged stabiliser link design, and second from an extended 4-year guarantee which comes with all parts of the MEYLE-HD range.
MEYLE workshop advice: The MEYLE engineers recommend that the stabiliser link always be replaced in pairs along with the stabiliser bushings using the corresponding MEYLE parts.
The new MEYLE-HD stabiliser links are as of now available under the MEYLE part numbers 534 035 0001/HD, 534 035 0002/HD, 534 035 0003/HD, 534 035 0004/HD, 534 035 0005/HD, 534 035 0006/HD, 534 035 0007/HD and 534 035 0008/HD.
Download our press releases and press pictures from www.meyle.com or order in electronic file format.
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